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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Public Affairs Office, Task Force Hope - New Orleans   
Contact Mitch Frazier, 504-862-1231, Mitch.Frazier@us.army.mil 
 

Corps available for comment at 17th Street Canal from 3:30 – 5:30 today 

NEW ORLEANS, Sept. 22 – Officials from the Army Corps of Engineers will be available for comment 
from 3:30 to 5:30 p.m. today at the 17th Street Canal.   

Officials will provide an update on the Corps’ preparation for Hurricane Rita and respond to questions 
from news media representatives. 

For information contact, contact the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers Public Affairs Office in New Orleans at 
504-8621231. 

 

  
 
 
 
 
 

 


